
Nursery Newsletter Thursday 26th May

What an exciting half term we have had learning all about

the farm!

This week we took part in activities based on the story

‘Rosie’s Walk’ by Pat Hutchins. We acted out the story in

our nursery garden and used positional language such as over, under and through.

After half term we will be learning about the Queen’s official birthday celebrations.

We will be taking part in lots of fun learning experiences such as making crowns,

making jellies and playing in our castle role-play area.

Reminders

- Can all children please bring a bag in each day to put in any letters or pictures they

have to bring home.

- School re-opens on Monday 6th June.

Have a lovely half term

The Nursery Team
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